
 

 

Sheriff’s Office Investigating Shooting That Left One Man Injured 

September 26, 2020 

 

On Friday, September 25, 2020, at 7:00 pm, Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to 

gunfire heard at the Commons at Timber Creek Apartments at 12450 NW Barnes Road. Several people 

called to report hearing fighting and gunshots outside of an apartment.  

When deputies arrived, they located several spent 

shell casings outside of an apartment. At the same 

time, a deputy located at a local hospital on an 

unrelated incident learned that a gunshot victim 

arrived at the emergency department. The deputy 

quickly determined that the gunshot victim, a 22-year-

old man was a resident at the Commons at Timber 

Creek Apartments. The victim has non-life-

threatening injuries and is stable. 

Detectives from the Washington County Sheriff’s 

Office Violent Crime Unit responded and are leading 

the investigation. The Oregon State Police Forensic 

Services Division and investigators from the Washington County Sheriff’s Office Westside Interagency 

Narcotics Team (WIN) are assisting. 

The investigation is in its early stages, and no suspect information is available for release at this time. 

Investigators do not believe there is a danger to the public.  

 

https://www.oregon.gov/osp/programs/forensics/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/osp/programs/forensics/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/CriminalInvestigations/win.cfm
https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/CriminalInvestigations/win.cfm

